
YOUR REF: CZ01/11/1

Thursday September 12, 2013

The Acting Director
Coastal Zone Management Unit
Bay Street
SAINT MICHAEL

Dear Madam

RE: COASTAL MANAGEMENT IN ROAD VIEW, SAINT PETER

I refer to our earlier correspondence relative to the above-captioned matter, ending with your letter 
dated 29th August, 2012 to me.

In the course thereof, you indicated that “there are some shoreline enhancement works which require 
review and this process is currently being managed by the Town and Country Development Planning 
office, with technical advice provided by our department”.

I now write kindly requesting you to informassw        q12 me in writing as to the status of the review.

I look forward to hearing from you in the near future.

Yours faithfully,

________________________________
Edmund G. Hinkson, M.P.
Member of Parliament for St. James North

cc.         The Honourable Dr. Denis Lowe, M.P.
 Minister of the Environment and Drainage

The Permanent Secretary,
Ministry of the Environment and Drainage


